Kelly Maria

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2013 1.47 PM

To: Kelly Maria

Subject: FW: Yes to HB 2530 No genetically engineered salmon in Oregon !

wwwww Original Message-—--

From: Steve Perakis [mailto:summersteelhead@comecast.net]

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 7:17 PM

To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Yes to HB 2530! No genetically engineered salmon in Oregon !!

Dear Members of the House Agriculture and Natural Resources Commitiee,

| strongly support HB 2530 - no importation, cultivation, growth and release of genetically engineered or Atlantic salmon
in Oregon’s waters.

We do not want, nor need, the associated problems that have plagued fish farms in BC and Washington, Please support
HB 2530

Thank you, and respectfully,

Steven Perakis
Corvallis, OR






